
Intrepid House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending 22nd May 2020 

Hi Intrepid, 

I hope you are all keeping well.  If you have been out in the sunshine, slap on some high 
factor sun cream so you don’t burn - remember Mr Jackson’s legendary sun safety 
assemblies!  Hopefully you have had a chance to get some fresh air (whilst socially 
distancing) and can I suggest, particularly to Year 10 who we are planning to welcome 
back soon, try and get out for a short morning walk if you can.  It will help wake up your 
mind and body, which may need some help to get back into a school day routine.  Mr Reid 
has been keeping active too and taking in the lovely Portsmouth sites, check out the photo 
below. 

What have you done this week to make yourself proud?  Mrs Rogers is very impressed 
with how her seed growing is coming along.  Take a look at the before and after pictures 
below.  Lots of you have being making and growing things, remember to keep sending me 
pictures, I love seeing what you have all been up to.   

House Competition- last call for photos and video clips! 

Today (Friday 22nd May) is the deadline for photos and video clips to be sent in for our 
Intrepid House video.  Please send any last-minute entries to:  

intrepidphotos@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 
 Photos of your lovely work or of things you have done or created (doesn’t have to 

be school related); 

 Messages you would like to share with your tutor group or other Intrepid students 
(eg ‘we miss you’ type messages); 

 Thank you messages to staff or anyone else that has helped you in lockdown; 

 5-10 second video clips of you doing something fun; 

 Anything that represents our house motto – ‘Adventurous, Loyal, Focused.’ 

You must have permission from someone at home before sending images or clips as these may be 
shown on our social media. Ensure clothes, messages and locations are appropriate for this.   

I wish you all a safe and fun half term break.     

Miss Jones 😊  

jonesj1@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 

  

 

Mr Reid and his daughter enjoying a walk 
around Portsmouth 

Mrs Rogers growing seeds 


